
 

 

Turkey Dinner: Donation Slips  Donation slips are now on a ta-
ble in the narthex.  Take a slip and sign the sheet with what you 
are donating.  Also, Gin Lounsbury is looking for volunteers to 
help with every aspect of the dinner.  Sign up on the volunteer 
list to help.  If you have any questions, speak with Gin. 
 

Bake Sale:  As part of our Turkey Dinner day, Women’s Ministry 
will sponsor a bake sale.  Proceeds will go toward Women’s Min-
istry mission and service projects.  Please consider baking your 
favorite treats for the sale.   
 

The Lutheran Hour:  Next week’s Lutheran Hour message will be 
given by Lutheran Hour speaker Rev. Dr. Michael Zeigler on the 
theme “Light of the World”  Jesus is the Light of the world.  How-
ever, He sometimes keeps that light out of the visible range.  We 
can’t see it, but it changes what we see.  Listen on WLEW 
1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through The Lutheran 
Hour website: lutheranhour.org. 
 

Kitchen Cleaning:  Every year a group of women gather to deep 
clean the kitchen in preparation for Turkey Dinner.  This year they 
are cleaning on Tuesday, March 18th at 9:00 am.  Additional help 
is much appreciated. 
 

Online Giving: Giving through the Vanco app 
is now available.  Scan the QR code to Good 
Shepherd’s Vanco page to designate your giv-
ings.  Speak with Amy for questions or help.   
 

   Attention All Women 
Mark your calendars for a special luncheon 
celebrating all women on Sunday, May 4th.    

The event committee is looking for wedding 
dresses from all generations to display.  If you 
have a dress that you would like to share at 
the luncheon, speak with Beth McCallum. 

 

 

Easter Flowers:  Enclosed in this week’s bulletin is an order form 
to place flowers in the sanctuary on Easter Sunday.  This year we 
are purchasing the plants through the Cass City Promise group 
that raises money to gift each Cass City graduate with a scholar-
ship.  The deadline to order is by next Sunday: March 16th. 
 

LWML Mites:  Remember to keep filling your Mite Boxes™ for 
LWML grants.  Can we help meet the goal of funding the mission 
work of sharing Jesus?  If you need a box, some are on the nar-
thex table. 
 

Quilting:  The quilters will meet this Tuesday at 10:00 am to tie 
quilts for local shelters and Lutheran World Relief.  If you would 
like to help by cutting or sewing squares for the quilt tops at 
home, speak with Sharon Rockwell or Joann Guinther. 
 
 
 
 

 

An Evening With Jesus: 2025 
Lenten series 

A person’s last words are important, to 
be sure.  They are a farewell address, the thoughts that person 
wants us to keep at the center as we move forward without him 
or her. 
 
At the Last Supper, Jesus left His Church a rich message of en-
couragement and hope.  For our Wednesday Lenten Services we 
will hear this farewell address of our Lord and each week we will 
consider one of its themes. 
 
Join your brothers and sisters in faith as we gather with Jesus to 
receive His Words which are as powerful and important today as 
they were when He first spoke them. 


